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Diary Dates 
December 2016: 

16th—School closes for Christmas 2pm 

January 2017: 

3rd—School closed 

4th—Spring term begins 

February: 

10th—School closed 

13th-17th—Half term 

March: 

31st—School closes for Easter at 2pm 

April: 

18th—Summer term begins 

May: 

2nd—School closed 

29th—June 2nd: Half term 

June: 

9th—School closed 

July: 

26th—School closes for summer 2pm 

School closes for the Christmas Holiday 

 tomorrow at 2pm  

We return to school on Wednesday 4th January. 

Thank you to everyone who came and supported the Christmas 
Fayre on Friday. We made just over £1,000! 
A huge thank you also to The Friends of Padstow School who gave up their 
time to organise the fayre. They worked tirelessly to gather raffle prizes 
from local businesses, sort through bric-a-brac, source a Santa and    
decorate, set up  and run the stalls. We are hugely gratefully to you all. 

The Return of  

Miss Webster .  .  . 
We have no idea where the time 

goes, but we are delighted to 

be welcoming Miss Webster 

back onto the team now her 

maternity leave is coming to an 

end. Miss Webster’s first official 

day back is Friday 16th Decem-

ber. She will be teaching in Year 

3 alongside Miss Brotherhood. 



Thank you 

We would like to take this opportunity to say a big tHaNk YoU to all the parents, grandparents, aunts, 

uncles and friends of Padstow School who have volunteered over the autumn term, whether it’s helping out 

with class trips, organising events, listening to readers, or making things at home. Your support is invaluable to 

us and gives the children opportunities that we would not be able to provide without your willing help. 

Carol Concert 
Well done to all our singers, readers and musicians and what a splendid carol concert. A special mention to ex 

pupil Jamie Constance who came to play the organ for us. We are very lucky to have so many talented children 

in school. 

School Christmas Dinner 
Our wonderful kitchen team; Jane, Karen and Cathy served a record 180 Christmas dinners yesterday. Service 

was remarkably smooth and everyone was full of festive cheer. Thank you to all in the Ship’s Galley.  

Mr Nicholls Has Left the Building 
Mr Nicholls has worked his final magic here at 

Padstow School and is soaring off into retirement. 

Thank you Mr Nicholls for everything you have 

done. Always above and beyond. We will miss you. 

 

The Friends of Padstow School would like to say a huge thank you to the Laid Back Coffee 

Company who collected over £26 in their pot for Padstow School on the evening of the Lantern Parade and 

then teamed up with The Cornish Duck Truck to donate £130 for a bench for the school playground.  


